									
Submitted to the Director. 							03.09.2018
	
Sub: Permission for paper publication-reg.

Respected madam,
	With reference to the above, I may kindly be permitted to submit a paper titled “Some reflections on the UGC regulation on promotion of academic integrity and prevention of plagiarism” to consider for publication in the University News journal published by the Association of Indian Universities. 
 
									
Yours sincerely,

Dr.Shijith Kumar C
Library and Information Officer

